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In this issue: 

- Silent Auction 

- 2018 AMLA Elections 

- Honorary Warrant Officer of the JAG Corps 

- 3rd Annual Golf Tournament 

- Annual Meeting of the Members 

- Rededication of Swartworth Hall 

- 25th JAWOBC Graduation 

- 1st JAGWO Alumni Dinner  

Honorary Warrant Officer of the Corps 

The Judge Advocate General, Lieutenant General Chuck Pede, 

appointed CW4(Retired) Sam Manickam, as the Honorary Warrant 

Officer of the Regiment.  CW5 Jim Steddum presented this appointment 

to Mr. Manickam at the 2018 JAG Corps Regimental Ball on April 28, 2018, 

at Fort Belvoir, Virginia.  Mr. Manickam will represents the Army values and 

also lives by the values of Teaching, Coaching, Mentoring, and Leading 

every day. Look forward to meeting him at many of the events coming 

up this summer, including the rededication of Swartworth Hall on June 25, 

2018 and other events. 

 

 

 

Silent Auction 

The Silent Auction is open to 

everyone before the Law Office 

Management Course.  Go to 

www.amla-tcml.com and to 

see what is currently available 

and to bid.  If you would like to 

donate items, all you have to 

do is send pictures, description, 

value, and opening bid to 

auctions@amla-tcml.org.  Your 

contributions are tax 

deductible.  Contributions 

currently include gifts from Luray 

Caverns, the University of 

Virginia football team, and the 

Washington Redskins. 

2018 AMLA Elections 

Nominations for elections closed 

on May 14, 2018.  The Ballot 

opened on May 15, 2018 and will 

close on June 15, 2018.  Write-ins 

of member’s in good standing 

(dues paid) are counted.  This 

year the President and CEO 

position and Vice President 

positions have no-incumbents 

due to term limits set in the by-

laws. Thankfully, we have one 

nomination for each position. 

Please vote online—proxies are 

not permitted.  VOTE now at this 

link:  2018 Elections. 
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 3rd Annual Golf Tournament 

Everyone is welcome on June 24, 2018 for fun and fellowship at the 3d Annual AMLA Golf Tournament. Non-

members are just $59.95!  Members and students of the 25th Judge Advocate Warrant Officer Basic Course 

receive significant discounts.  Payments are tax deductible and benefit the Association’s goals of Teaching, 

Coaching, Mentoring, and Leading!  Go to www.amla-tcml.org for form information and to register. 

 

Annual Meeting of the Members 

The 3d Annual Meeting of the Members will be held at June 24, 2018 at The Judge Advocate General’s 

Legal Center and School at 5:00 pm. We will announce and swear in the new members, receive the annual 

financial report, and close out old business, and chart a way forward to achieving our objective of 

teaching, coaching, mentoring, and leading for a lifetime.  Those that cannot attend are free to call in or 

watch and participate on Facebook at:  https://www.facebook.com/events/1713277022054132/.  More 

information is located at www.amla-tcml.org.  

 

Rededication of Swartworth Hall 

The Judge Advocate General’s Legal Center and School will be rededicating Swartworth hall on 

25 June 2018.  If you are interested in attending the dedication ceremony, please send an email 

to president@aml-tcml.org for more information. 

 

25th JAWOBC Graduation 

The 25th Judge Advocate Warrant Officer Basic Course graduation is scheduled to take place on 

29 June 2018 in Decker auditorium at the Judge Advocate General’s Legal Center and School.  If 

you are interested in attending the dedication ceremony, please send an email to president@aml-

tcml.org for more information. 

 

1st JAGWO Alumni Dinner 

The first ever JAG Warrant Officer alumni dinner will be held on June 29, 2018 at 5:00pm at the 

Double Tree Hotel in Charlottesville, Virginia.  Association and Honorary Members are free.  

Nonmembers can join today and attend for $50.  More information is located at http://www.amla-

tcml.org/1st-jag-warrant-officer-alumni-dinner/.  

 

Stay tuned for our 2nd quarter newsletter to be released in early July! 
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